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Community Meeting Notes 

 

The Magnificent Mile Association sent a notification to the taxpayers of record within 
Special Service Area #76 to invite them to a public discussion about the proposed 
reconstitution of the Michigan Avenue Special Service Area #76.   The goal was to provide 
information about the various programs and services that the special service area provides 
for the community.  The community meetings were held in-person and virtually as well as in 
the morning and afternoon to ensure that everyone had an opportunity to attend the 
meeting.  Please see below for the meeting dates, times and locations of the community 
meetings. 

Community Meeting #1 
Wednesday, May 15th at 4:30pm 
625 N. Michigan Avenue 
5th Floor Conference Room 
Chicago, IL 60611 

Community Meeting #2 
Wednesday, May 22nd at 9am 
Virtually at bit.ly/4d3AX97 

Members of the community, including the Aldermanic oVices within the district, attended 
both meetings.  A presentation was developed and completed to disclose all pertinent 
information about the reconstitution of the special service area.  The same presentation 
was used for both meetings. The City of Chicago’s Department of Planning and 
Development was in attendance to present information on special service areas to the 
community and to answer questions.  Additionally, information on the boundaries, advisory 
committee, community needs assessment, financial impact to property owners and 
budget were provided. 

If there are any additional questions, please contact The Magnificent Mile Association 
President and CEO, Kimberly Bares at kbares@themagnificientmile.com. 

 


